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H.B. 739 

RELATING TO MOTOR VEHICLE SAFETY INSPECTIONS 
 

House Committee on Transportation  
 
The Department of Transportation (DOT) supports H.B. 739, which requires the DOT 
to amend its administrative rules to repeal any provisions requiring the furnishing of 
evidence of registration as a condition precedent to receiving a certificate of inspection. 
 
Repealing this provision would reduce the inconvenience for the public. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony.  
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